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CHRISTMAS CELEBRATIONS 

2016 

Your Committee have booked the  
Marquee at The Moorlands for our 
Christmas Celebrations for  
Wednesday, 7th December at 5 pm 

for 5.30 pm and the menu will be similar to last 
year.  We are hoping the same band ‘Silhouette’ will 
play again.  Please put the date in your diary now 
and tell your friends too.   

For updated information on the LA Group why not look on For updated information on the LA Group why not look on 
our Website:   www.illingworthandbradshaw.btck.co.ukour Website:   www.illingworthandbradshaw.btck.co.uk   

Facebook: Illingworth & Bradshaw Local Activities GroupFacebook: Illingworth & Bradshaw Local Activities Group  
Our email address is  Our email address is  --    lagroup50@hotmail.co.uklagroup50@hotmail.co.uk  

To speak to the Secretary ring 01422 249070To speak to the Secretary ring 01422 249070  

HOLMFIELD  BOWLING  GREEN  
will open again in April and close at the end of          
September 2016.  The LA Group will be meeting every 
Monday during the season at 10 am to 12 noon.  
A limited number of woods can be provided for those  
without their own and for those who have not tried 
bowling before a free taster session is available on 
your first visit.  Our ethos is 
fun and enjoyment with much  
conversation! 
Car parking is available off 
Heathy Lane or street parking 
on Beechwood Avenue.   
 

The first meeting will be    
Monday,  4th April.  Gordon 
Heron  will be collecting the Bowling Club Membership 
fee of £20 for the year (cash or cheques made payable 
to ‘Holmfield Bowling Club’ ). 

Please be aware that the Art Class  will not be meeting on Maunday Thursday, 24th March and also they will not 
be able to hold the Art Class on Thursday 5th May and Thursday, 23rd June 2016 when elections take place. 

RENEWAL  OF  MEMERSHIP 
 

The LA Group Membership of £5 per year is due on 1st April and this covers you until 31st March 2017.   
Renewal Forms will be available at all our activities during March and have also been sent out to those with 

email addresses.  We hope you all agree what value for money your membership is.  

TOUR  OF  THE  TOWN  HALL 

At the request of one of our members we have              

approached the Mayor’s Secretary to  arrange a tour 

of the Town Hall before our Local Councillor, Lisa 

Lambert, comes to the end of her Mayoral year.  We 

have arranged the tour for Thursday, 7th April meet-

ing at the Town Hall promptly at 2 pm.  We hope that 

a lot of our members will be interested enough to 

come along and see inside this wonderful building.  

No booking necessary but  please do come along. 

YOU  ARE  INVITED  TO  JOIN  US  ON  OUR  SUMMER  OUTING TO  

KINSLEY  GREYHOUND  STADIUM, Kinsley, Pontefract on Satur-

day, 18th June 2016 when we will be taking advantage of ‘The Special 

Trap 6 Deal ‘ which is £18.  This includes admission to the stadium with race 

card;  table seat reserved for the night in the new “Trap Six Lounge”;  two 

drinks from the “trap six” bar;  free Jackpot bet on jackpot races; free bet on 

the tote (win or forecast bet);  Enjoy a hot buffet meal from the Bistro 

Servery.  After the racing we can go in the Bond Street bar to the sound of 

the resident DJ and dance the night away.  Booking forms available at every 

activity.  Cash or cheque for £18 per person made payable to ‘LA Group’ .  The coach is being paid for out of 

funds.  Numbers limited to the first 33 people. 


